Siloam Missionary Homes
A place missionaries call home B

January 15, 2015
Dear Faithful Friend,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. I would like to thank
you from the bottom of my heart for your faithful prayers, helping hands and for your
financial support for Siloam Missionary Homes. Because of your faithfulness, in 2014 we
provided homes for 26 families from 19 different countries around the world. Besides
providing them a home, we were also able to give them thousands of dollars worth of food
and clothing through Dad’s Country Store and the Treasure Chest. Through your support,

Board of Directors:

L;r:;i(;eegége as well, several of our homes have new TV’s and / or mattresses. We will be making this

Pastor David one of our ongoing projects to complete in 2015.

Jackson Moving into 2015, we continue to work on Camp Glory Farm with plans to complete the
Board Chairman doublewide that will be used as a gathering place for our volunteers, and the yurts, which
Vice President will house them. We praise the Lord for the additional mower that we were able to

Ray Soyars purchase at a discount, which will be a tremendous blessing to our maintenance staff this
Treasurer, CFO summer.

Joyce George
Secretary Our 2015 theme is “Hidden Treasures,” Proverbs 2:4,5. “If vou seek her as silver, and

Derrick Cox search for her as for hidden treasures; then you will understand the fear of the Lord and
Tyrustee find the knmowledge of God. " Seeing and using your hidden treasures (your talents and

Henry Edwards giftedness for the Lord). We need you to join hands with us and help us complete the task
Trustee before us.

Looking for fellowship and encouragement? Look at your calendars and pencil in time to
come help. Every Tuesday and Thursday, as well as the o Saturday of the month are days
that we use volunteers. Come carly 8-9 am, and leave right after lunch. You will still have
time for your “honey-do” list to get things done around your home. For you Seniors that are
looking for a way to minister...we need you! Your involvement encourages me and the
staff,

Yesterday I met our newest missionary family, who had been living with family members.
How exciting it was to see their children playing at the Wreck Center. Then I saw another
missionary dad walking out of Dad’s Country Store with groceries. Siloam is an “oasis”
and a huge encouragement to them. This is all part of the Great Commission — using our
giftedness to encourage these missionary families so they can leave here refreshed and
renewed.

I am excited about what God is doing here and look forward to sharing with you in the
coming weeks the blessings He has given our staff and the families living hete.

In closing, the Lord has reminded me of Eph. 3:20 “Now unto Him who is able to do
exceedingly abundantly above all that we ask or think, according to the power
in us.”

Because of Christ,

meorge i
President
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